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Trigg Tots director Mollie Oliver and others have
secured a grant and have purchased materials

needed to make reading pillows for the
preschool students.  Lina Sverlow, Trigg County

Homemaker, has studied the design and has
assembled pillow kits.  All we need is your help
to put them together. We will have project days

at the extension office to work on these as a
group.   Please contact the extension office if you

are interested in helping with this project.

Hello Homemakers!  
We hope everyone is doing well and enjoying
the Spring season.  This months lesson is on

exercise and there is no better time to start as
the days are not too hot and nature is

beginning to show off with beautiful things in
bloom.  Get out and  take a walk and enjoy
the beauty.  Be sure to look over our new
spot light section and let us know if you

would like to help with the upcoming
community project.  Share the word about

the FCS agent position to those who may be
interested.  Take care and contact us if we

can be of any assistance to you .
Trigg County Extension Office
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Millennial Homemakers have had a busy few months!
Mrs. Alejandra Melendez taught the group how to
incorporate mealtime traditions with children and
demonstrated how to make homemade mayonnaise using
simple pantry ingredients. Mrs. Kristin Disney taught
the group all about gardening. We had a blast, planting
seeds and learning how to make things grow. Mrs.
Megan Grimes taught the group how to make
homemade goats milk mozzarella. We had a fun
demonstration showing the cheese making process
which in turn gave us delicious samples to eat! 
We plan to continue our gardens and enter the summer
canning season, learning as we go! You will see our
entries this fall at the Ham Festival so we hope you are
ready for the competition! We can’t wait to see what
next year holds for all extension homemakers. Our
group has grown exponentially this year. We are so
thankful for the use of the extension office and all the
resources they provide. 
Heather McNichols, Millennial Homemakers President


